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Date: Thu, 31 Mar 2005 09:13:54 -0500

From: "nraffler" <nraffler@wowway.com™> Add To Address Book | This is Spam
Subject: Fw: Mr. Rosen

To: <hilim@rochesterhills.org>

Ce: <duistermarsj@rochesterhills org>, <bamettb@rochesterhills.org>

Hi Melinda,
This the same email that | wanted you to read at the last meeting,but | added a comment to it. Please read this at

the April meeting.
Nancy Raffler

—- Original Message —--

From: nraffler

To: hillm@rochesterhills.org

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2005 9:14 PM
Subject: Mr. Rosen

Metinda Hill
City Council President

Please read this at the Wed. 3-16-05 Council meeting.

Council has often spoke about the importance of having experienced members when it comes to making
major decisions. The same holds true of our Planning Commission.

First we lost Mr. Nowicki then Ruggiero and now Mr. Kaiser. All 3 were experienced and dedicated.

Mr. Boswell and Mr. Rosen are the only long term members left and | feel that it is very important during the
Master Plan update that both of these members are retained. They know the resident’s desires and the city's
history and both are an asset to our city.

1 am asking that Council support Mr. Rosen and reject any efforts to replace him on the Planning Commission.

Nancy Raffler
713 W. Auburn

Mayor Somerville stated that she received 100 calls before the March meeting regarding Mr. Rosen’s
reappointment. The Mayor's campaign flier stated that she is a firm believer in government_By the People and
For the People. Many times she has stated this is "YOUR CITY" and that people should get involved. Pat
campaigned on these statements and if she was sincere,then she should respect the wishes of the residents and
reappoint Mr. Rosen to the Planning Commission.
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